NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Mount Ascutney Regional Commission (MARC), formerly Southern Windsor County Regional Planning Commission, invites the public to a hearing to provide input on Cavendish’s amended Town Plan with its new Enhanced Energy Plan element.  The plan is available for review on the MARC’s website at https://www.marcvt.org/town-of-cavendish.html.  The Town of Cavendish is seeking a certification from the MARC that its plan complies with energy planning requirements set forth in statute [24 V.S.A. §4352].

The public hearing will be conducted at 12:00 noon on July 22, 2024 in the MARC Conference Room located at 38 Ascutney Park Road in Ascutney, Vermont and on Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82686230085, Meeting ID# 826 8623 0085, join by phone at +1 929 205 6099.
The public is encouraged to submit written comments regarding this request to the MARC via email at lcomstock@marcvt.org.  Please include Cavendish’s Determination Request Comments in the subject line.
Dated this 2nd day of July, 2024, at Ascutney, Vermont

Mount Ascutney Regional Commission

